CONSENT TO INTERFERENCE

Television Station WESH, Daytona Beach, Florida, licensed to Orlando Hearst-Argyle
Television, Inc. (“Hearst”), plans to seek authorization from the FCC for a low power digital
replacement translator construction permit for operation on Channel 18 in Orange City, Florida.

Hearst’s proposed operation on Channel 18 is predicted to cause 2.5% new interference
to Television Station WMOR-TV, RF Channel 19, Lakeland, Florida. WMOR-TV is licensed to
WMOR-TV Company and, together with Hearst, are commonly owned and controlled by The
Hearst Corporation. WMOR-TV finds that the predicted new interferénce is de minimis.

Accordingly, effective on the date hereof, the undersigned, a duly authorized
representative of WMOR-TV Company and Television Station WMOR-TV, hereby
acknowledges the foregoing and agrees to accept the predicted interference from WESH’s
proposed low power digital replacement translator operation on Channel 18.




